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OPS Leave of Absence Policy  
 
In light of the change in legislation we are unable to give permission for children to 
take holiday in term time from the 1st September 2013.  
Any holiday taken in term time will be treated as unauthorised absence and will be 
taken into account when referring parents and families to the Education Welfare 
Services.  
The regulations do allow headteachers to sanction absence in ‘exceptional 
circumstances’. Parents wishing to take children out of school are requested to write 
a letter to the headteacher. 


